
 

 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Ms Yesmin 

Application for Premises Licence – Travel Goods, 79 Wentworth Street E1 7TD 
Hearing Date:  27 July 2021 at 6.30pm 

I refer to our previous correspondence and thank you for your assistance. 

I now attach a report from licensing consultant Andy Newman and a statement by Ed Templeton who is 
a director of the firm who will be operating the premises if we are successful in obtaining a Premises 
Licence.  I would be grateful if these items could be included in the papers circulated to the committee. 

I also attach the Thwaites v Wirral case from 2008.  Whilst an interesting exposition of the Licensing Act, 
I will be referring principally to only one paragraph, paragraph 63.  I would like the committee to be 
aware of this particular paragraph but for the sake of completeness I attach the whole case. 

I would have been pleased to attend the meeting but regrettably my wife has been given an 
appointment for surgery and therefore has to isolate until 29 July and therefore I will elect to conduct 
the meeting with your Teams Scheme from home.  I have also asked that Andy Newman be available, 
should the committee wish to ask him any questions.  I do not propose to call any other witnesses. 

Will the letters which I have written to your colleagues in the Authority be included in the bundle?  They 
do contain much of the reasoning and argument which I will advancing to the committee and it may 
therefore be of advantage if the committee can have seen them before the hearing so that I am not 
repeating myself!  Please let me know. 
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I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

Barry Holland 

 


